
  accept 0588 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accept 0588 # apodechomai {ap-od-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 575 and
1209; to take fully, i.e. welcome (persons), approve (things): --
 {accept}, receive (gladly).[ql

  accept 1209 # dechomai {dekh'-om-ahee}; middle voice of a
primary verb; to receive (in various applications, literally or
figuratively): -- {accept}, receive, take. Compare 2983.[ql

  accept 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): --
{accept}, + be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call,
catch, come on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive
(X after), take (away, up).[ql

  accept 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- {accept}, allow, look (wait) for,
take.[ql

  accepted 1184 # dektos {dek-tos'}; from 1209; approved;
(figuratively) propitious: -- {accepted}(-table).[ql

  after 1237 # diadechomai {dee-ad-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1209; to receive in turn, i.e. (figuratively) succeed to: --
come {after}.[ql

  after 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X {after}),
take (away, up).[ql

  allow 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, {allow}, look (wait) for,
take.[ql

  amazed 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be {amazed}, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  assay 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
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one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, {assay}, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  attain 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, {attain}, bring, X when I call, catch, come
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  away 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after), take
({away}, up).[ql

  be 1735 # endechetai {en-dekh'-et-ahee}; third person singular
present of a compound of 1722 and 1209; (impersonally) it is
accepted in, i.e. admitted (possible): -- can (+ not) {be}.[ql

  be 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain tenses; to
take (in very many applications, literally and figuratively
[properly objective or active, to get hold of; whereas 1209 is
rather subjective or passive, to have offered to one; while 138
is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept, + {be} amazed,
assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on (X unto), +
forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after), take (away, up).
[ql

  beam 1385 # dokos {dok-os'}; from 1209 (through the idea of
holding up); a stick of timber: -- {beam}.[ql ***. doko. See
1380.[ql

  bring 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, {bring}, X when I call, catch, come
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  call 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I {call}, catch, come
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  can 1735 # endechetai {en-dekh'-et-ahee}; third person
singular present of a compound of 1722 and 1209; (impersonally)
it is accepted in, i.e. admitted (possible): -- {can} (+ not) be.
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[ql

  catch 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, {catch}, come
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  come 1237 # diadechomai {dee-ad-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1209; to receive in turn, i.e. (figuratively) succeed to: --
{come} after.[ql

  come 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, {come}
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  expect 1551 # ekdechomai {ek-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1537 and
1209; to accept from some source, i.e. (by implication) to await:
 -- {expect}, look (tarry) for, wait (for).[ql

  feast 1403 # doche {dokh-ay'}; from 1209; a reception, i.e.
convivial entertainment: -- {feast}.[ql

  for 1551 # ekdechomai {ek-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1537 and 1209;
to accept from some source, i.e. (by implication) to await: --
expect, look (tarry) for, wait ({for}).[ql

  for 1551 # ekdechomai {ek-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1537 and 1209;
to accept from some source, i.e. (by implication) to await: --
expect, look (tarry) {for}, wait (for).[ql

  for 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, look (wait) {for},
take.[ql

  forget 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + {forget}, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  gladly 0588 # apodechomai {ap-od-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 575 and
1209; to take fully, i.e. welcome (persons), approve (things): --
 accept, receive ({gladly}).[ql

  hand 1188 # dexios {dex-ee-os'}; from 1209; the right side or
(feminine) hand (as that which usually takes): -- right ({hand},
side).[ql

  have 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
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primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + forget, {have}, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  hold 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + forget, have, {hold}, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  I 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain tenses; to
take (in very many applications, literally and figuratively
[properly objective or active, to get hold of; whereas 1209 is
rather subjective or passive, to have offered to one; while 138
is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept, + be amazed,
assay, attain, bring, X when {I} call, catch, come on (X unto),
+ forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after), take (away, up).
[ql

  inn 3829 # pandocheion {pan-dokk-i'-on}; neuter of a presumed
compound of 3956 and a derivative of 1209; all-receptive, i.e. a
public lodging-place (caravanserai or khan): -- {inn}.[ql

  lodge 3580 # xenodocheo {xen-od-okh-eh'-o}; from a compound of
3581 and 1209; to be hospitable: -- {lodge} strangers.[ql

  look 1551 # ekdechomai {ek-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1537 and 1209;
to accept from some source, i.e. (by implication) to await: --
expect, {look} (tarry) for, wait (for).[ql

  look 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, {look} (wait) for,
take.[ql

  not 1735 # endechetai {en-dekh'-et-ahee}; third person
singular present of a compound of 1722 and 1209; (impersonally)
it is accepted in, i.e. admitted (possible): -- can (+ {not}) be.
[ql

  obtain 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + forget, have, hold, {obtain}, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  on 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain tenses; to
take (in very many applications, literally and figuratively
[properly objective or active, to get hold of; whereas 1209 is
rather subjective or passive, to have offered to one; while 138
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is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept, + be amazed,
assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come {on} (X unto),
+ forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after), take (away, up).
[ql

  receive 0324 # anadechomai {an-ad-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 303 and
1209; to entertain (as a guest): -- {receive}.[ql

  receive 0588 # apodechomai {ap-od-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 575 and
1209; to take fully, i.e. welcome (persons), approve (things): --
 accept, {receive} (gladly).[ql

  receive 1209 # dechomai {dekh'-om-ahee}; middle voice of a
primary verb; to receive (in various applications, literally or
figuratively): -- accept, {receive}, take. Compare 2983.[ql

  receive 1523 # eisdechomai {ice-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1519 and
1209; to take into one's favor: -- {receive}.[ql

  receive 1926 # epidechomai {ep-ee-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1909
and 1209; to admit (as a guest or [figuratively] teacher): --
{receive}.[ql

  receive 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, {receive} (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  receive 3858 # paradechomai {par-ad-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 3844
and 1209; to accept near, i.e. admit or (by implication) delight
in: -- {receive}.[ql

  receive 5264 # hupodechomai {hoop-od-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 5259
and 1209; to admit under one's roof, i.e. entertain hospitably: -
- {receive}.[ql

  right 1188 # dexios {dex-ee-os'}; from 1209; the right side or
(feminine) hand (as that which usually takes): -- {right} (hand,
side).[ql

  side 1188 # dexios {dex-ee-os'}; from 1209; the right side or
(feminine) hand (as that which usually takes): -- right (hand,
{side}).[ql

  strangers 3580 # xenodocheo {xen-od-okh-eh'-o}; from a
compound of 3581 and 1209; to be hospitable: -- lodge
{strangers}.[ql

  take 1209 # dechomai {dekh'-om-ahee}; middle voice of a
primary verb; to receive (in various applications, literally or
figuratively): -- accept, receive, {take}. Compare 2983.[ql

  take 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
{take} (away, up).[ql
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  take 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, look (wait) for,
{take}.[ql

  tarry 1551 # ekdechomai {ek-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1537 and 1209;
 to accept from some source, i.e. (by implication) to await: --
expect, look ({tarry}) for, wait (for).[ql

  unto 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on
(X {unto}), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql

  up 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a primary
verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain tenses; to
take (in very many applications, literally and figuratively
[properly objective or active, to get hold of; whereas 1209 is
rather subjective or passive, to have offered to one; while 138
is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept, + be amazed,
assay, attain, bring, X when I call, catch, come on (X unto), +
forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after), take (away, {up}).
[ql

  wait 1551 # ekdechomai {ek-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 1537 and 1209;
to accept from some source, i.e. (by implication) to await: --
expect, look (tarry) for, {wait} (for).[ql

  wait 4327 # prosdechomai {pros-dekh'-om-ahee}; from 4314 and
1209; to admit (to intercourse, hospitality, credence, or
[figuratively] endurance); by implication, to await (with
confidence or patience): -- accept, allow, look ({wait}) for,
take.[ql

  when 2983 # lambano {lam-ban'-o}; a prolonged form of a
primary verb, which is use only as an alternate in certain
tenses; to take (in very many applications, literally and
figuratively [properly objective or active, to get hold of;
whereas 1209 is rather subjective or passive, to have offered to
one; while 138 is more violent, to seize or remove]): -- accept,
+ be amazed, assay, attain, bring, X {when} I call, catch, come
on (X unto), + forget, have, hold, obtain, receive (X after),
take (away, up).[ql
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